
Seasonal Flu Vaccine Announcement 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As the flu season approaches, we want to ensure the health and well-being of our students. We 

are pleased to inform you that our school will be offering the seasonal flu vaccine on Date at 

Location. 

The flu vaccine is a crucial step in protecting our children from the seasonal flu and minimizing 

the spread of the virus within our school community. 

If you would like your child to receive the vaccine, please complete the attached consent form 

and return it to the school by Deadline. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to keeping our school healthy! 

Warm regards, 

School Health Coordinator 

School Name 

Contact Information 


